
Good news!

I got you 12 nude coders for Christmas.  

You will get to meet them via a charity calendar that will be mailed to you at the 

beginning of January. The calendar is called Coders Without Clothes. All the profits 

from the calendar will be donated to Kympin lapset, an organization supporting 

children with cancer and their families.  For more info, go to: 

coderswithoutclothes.org.

I wish you a peaceful and merry Christmas.

Coders Without Clothes
A calendar for 2016


